Eugene G. Barnes
2551 Gallows Road
Dunn Loring, VA 22027-1310

March 10, 2005

Program Executive Office

National Security Personnel System
Attn: Bradley B. Bunn

1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200
Arlington, VA 22209-5144

Dear Mr. Bunn,

Attached are my comments on the proposed National Security Personnel System
(NSPS) Regulations — RIN 3206 — AK76/0790-AH82.

Please consider my comments as you move toward a final draft of the rule. 1
would certainly appreciate it if you could give me feedback on these comments whenever
you are able. As a Department of Defense employee, I am most concerned about the
impact of this proposed action.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Eugene G. Barnes
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